TO RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS IN THE VICINITY OF

125 PRESUMPSCOT STREET

On Tuesday, August 22, 2000, the Portland Planning Board will consider a plan by the City of Portland for a proposed salt shed and materials stockyard area for the Public Works Department at 125 Presumpscot Street.  The proposal includes the addition two (2) salt shed buildings totaling 7,853 sq. ft. and additional paved area for circulation to the salt sheds and stockyard area.  The site is approximately 6.42 acres and zoned IM industrial.  The proposal will be reviewed for conformance with the Site Plan Ordinance.

The meeting is a workshop session and is scheduled to begin at 3:30 p.m. in Room 209, City Hall, 389 Congress Street, Portland, Maine.  The workshop is an opportunity for the applicant to present a plan to the Planning Board in an informal session, which is open to the public.  Plans on this project are available in the Planning Office for your review.  Public comments are not generally received at the workshop meeting.  If you wish to submit written comments on the proposal, please address your comments to Joseph E. Gray, Jr., Director of Planning and Urban Development, City Hall, 389 Congress Street, Portland, Maine 04101.

Alexander Jaegerman

Chief Planner
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